
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel : 04-2615669 No. 4. Green Hall, 
Fax/Tel : 04-2628664 1st Floor, 
E-mail : secretariat@penangbar.org 10200 Penang, 
Website : www.penangbar.org Malaysia. 

 

JAWATANKUASA PEGUAM PULAU PINANG 
PENANG BAR COMMITTEE 

 
Social 5/21                            28 July 2021 
 
To Members and Pupils-in-Chambers of the Penang Bar, 

 
Launch of the Penang Bar Committee’s “Food Bank Campaign” 

 

Reference is made to our Circular Social 3/21. 

The Penang Bar Committee (“PBC”) hopes all our Members and Pupils are doing well and keeping 
safe during these difficult times. With the prevailing lockdown and ongoing fight against Covid-19, we 
will be organising a Food Bank Campaign (“FBC”) for one (1) month effective from 3 August 2021 as 
part of an effort to help those in need, details of which are as follows: - 
 
Date:  Every Tuesday and Thursday (excluding any Public Holidays) 
Time:  2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
Venue:  No.4, Green Hall, 10200 Penang (in front of the Penang Bar Auditorium) 
 
We welcome all Members and Pupils to participate in our FBC by contributing the following dry 
groceries and face masks (hereinafter referred to as “the said Items”): 
 
Dried Noodles Rice (1kg) Powdered Milk (small packets) 

Bread Salt Tea 

Canned Food Milo Coffee 

Biscuits  Sugar Face Masks 

 
Members and Pupils are advised to call and inform the Secretariat at 04-2615669 of your intended 
contributions before dropping off the said items at the Secretariat. Please take note that drop-off times 
will be every Monday and Wednesday from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. only and Members and Pupils are 
reminded to strictly adhere to the Standard Operating Procedures (“SOPs”) set by National Security 
Council i.e. maintaining physical distancing and wearing of face masks during the drop-off.  
 
We also appeal for Members and Pupils to help spread the word regarding the opening of the FBC to 
those in need. 
 
Thank you to all and stay safe. 
 
Jo-Anne De Vries & Adelyn Low Jia Yee 
Co-Chairpersons 
Social Subcommittee 
 


